

Hamstel Infant School & Nursery

Principal: Mr S Roche



CEO - Mrs C. Woolf

Tuesday 5th November, 2024

Share a Book Open Door

Dear Parents and Carers.

We would like to invite Nursery Parents to come into the nursery classroom for our 'Share a Book Open Door' session. During this session, you will have the opportunity to explore, share and read books to your child and join in with teacher story time.

We will be running three sessions, dependent on when your child attends Nursery. All sessions will run on **Friday 15th November 2024.**

Please see below for your child's time:

Morning	Friday 15 th November 11.00am
Afternoon	Friday 15 th November 12.00pm
All day	Friday 15 th November 2.30pm

The sessions will happen in the Nursery classroom; Poynings Gate will be opened for you to enter. Please make every effort to be on time, thank you.

We really hope you are able to come along and join in with our open-door sessions.

Your sincerely,

Mrs Victoria Bryant Assistant Principal EYFS Lead





